Government of Nagaland
Personnel and Administrative Reforms Department
(Reservation Cell for Backward Tribes)

NOTIFICATION
No.AR-8/9/76 (Pt-1I) Dated, Kohima, the 17" Sept’ 1980

In pursuance of the clause (ii) of para 3 of Government Notification No. AR-8/15/80 dated
31-7-80, the Governor of Nagaland is pleased to direct that the Deputy Secretary of the
Department of Personnel & Administrative Reforms (AR Branch) shall be associated with all
Recruitment Boards for direct recruitment to all category of non-gazetted posts under various
Departments which do not fall under purview of the NPSC to ensure strict implementation of the
33% Reservation policy for the backward Tribes with immediate effect.

All the Heads of Departments in the State are requesteq to invite the Deputy Secretary
Personnel & Administrative Reforms (AR Branch) to any Recruitment Board as and when held

without fail.

Sd/- A. SHANMUGAN
Secretary to the Govt. of Nagaland



